[image: CHARTER]
Final Meeting of the Charter Revision Commission 
  
Monday, July 21, 2025, at 1 p.m. 
Landmarks Preservation Commission Public Hearing Room 
253 Broadway, 2nd Floor, New York, NY 10007 
Please bring a government-issued ID to enter the building. 
  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 
The New York City Charter Revision Commission will hold a public meeting on Monday, July 21, 2025, at 1 p.m. The meeting will be held at the New York City Landmarks Preservation Commission Public Hearing Room, 253 Broadway, 2nd Floor, New York, NY 10007. Government-issued identification is required to enter the building.  
  
The commission is empowered to consider revisions to the New York City Charter for presentation to the voters at the November 4, 2025 general election, or at another designated election date pursuant to law. 
  
This meeting is open to the public.  Because this is a public meeting and not a public hearing, the public will have the opportunity to observe the commission’s discussions, but not testify before it.    
 
A link to livestream all public hearings and meetings will be available at the commission’s website, www.nyc.gov/charter. 
 
What if I need assistance to observe the meeting?  
This location is accessible to individuals using wheelchairs or other mobility devices.  American Sign Language and Spanish interpretation will be provided online and on-site. Please make language interpretation and/or other accessibility requests at least 48 hours before the start time of the meeting you plan to attend by emailing  CharterInfo@citycharter.nyc.gov or by calling 212-788-0014 and leaving a voicemail. All requests will be accommodated to the extent possible. 
 
Find out more about the New York City Charter Revision Commission by visiting  www.nyc.gov/charter. 
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